Community Development

Memo

To: City Council

From: Bryan Myrkle, Community Development Director

Date: January 17, 2018

Re: Recreation Vehicle parking ordinance – draft revision

Based on the ideas and preferences expressed at your recent special meeting, I have drafted a possible revision to the ordinance regulating recreational vehicle parking.

I am providing it to the council for discussion purposes, and do not intend this to be a 'first reading.' Rather, we are looking for your reaction and feedback on this initial draft. The proposed ordinance, whatever form it takes, will also need to be reviewed by City Attorney Hitch.